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(1).    APPOINTMENTS 

        The following appointments have been made: 

(a).    Department of Epidemiology and Medical Statistics 
        Dr. Bidemi O. Yusuf         - Acting Head, for a period of two years with 
                        retrospective effect from 01 August, 2016. 
 
  (b). Kuti Hall 
         Mr. A. E. Odedele         -  Assistant Warden, for a period of two  
         UI Research Foundation   years with retrospective effect from 26       
 (UIRF)                                     August, 2016.            
               
  
 (c). Obafemi Awolowo Hall 
         Dr. Helen A. Labeodan  -  Hall Warden, for a period of three years 
         Department of Religious    with retrospective effect from 07 August,       
 Studies         2015. 
       
  (d).  Nnamdi Azikwe Hall 
         Mr. M. T. Oni   -   Assistant Warden, for a period of two         
 Student Record Unit      years with retrospective effect from 01  
                  April, 2016. 

      

    (e). Nnamdi Azikwe Hall 
         Dr. O. A. Adebiyi   -   Assistant Warden, for a period of two 
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         Department of Animal      years with retrospective effect from 16                              
 Science        September, 2016    
  
                        
   (f). Department of Banking & Finance 
        Dr. F. O. Ogwumike           -   Acting Head, for a period of two years  
                   with retrospective effect from 01 August, 
                                                             2016. 
    

    

 

(g). Department of Accounting 
       Dr. O. D. Ogun    -   Acting Head, for a period of two years 
                   with retrospective effect from 01 August,  
                   2016. 

         

 (h). Nnamdi Azikwe Hall 
       Dr. E. A. Olawuyi             -    Assistant Warden, for a period of two  
       Department of Communication      years with retrospective effect from 21 
       & Language Art.                             September, 2016.                        

      

 (2).   Honours and Distinctions 

(a).    Prof. A. A. Bakare of the Department of Zoology, Faculty of Science has  

 been elected as the National President of the Genetic Toxicology 

 Association of Nigeria (GTAN) at the Maiden Annual Scientific Meeting 

 of the Association on Friday, 12 August, 2016. 

  

(b).   Dr. C. G. Alimba of the Department of Zoology, Faculty of Science has 

 been elected as the National Secretary of the Genetic Toxicology 

 Association of Nigeria (GTAN), at the Maiden Annual Scientific Meeting 

 of the Association on Friday, 12 August, 2016. 

                   

(3).   COURTESY VISITS  
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(a).   A team from FrieslandCampina WAMCO Nigeria Plc and Wageningen    
 Academy, The Netherlands, paid a courtesy call on the Vice-Chancellor, 
 Prof. A. I. Olayinka, FAS, on Wednesday, 28 September, 2016. The 
 purpose of the visit was to discuss possible areas of research
 collaboration between  FrieslandCampina WAMCO, Wageningen
 Academy and the University  of Ibadan. The team was led by Mrs. Ore 
 Famurewa, Director, Corporate Affairs, FrieslandCampina WAMCO. 
 Other members of the  team included Jamine Luten, Managing Director, 
 Wageningen Academy; Prof. Imke De Boer, Wageningen Academy; Mr. 
 Lawrence Ohue- Inegbemride,Dairy Development Manager,  
 FrieslandCampina WAMCO  and Dr. Akinade Samson Adebayo, Dairy 
 Extension Manager, FrieslandCampina WAMCO. Others were Prof. A. 
 A. Omoloye, acting Dean Faculty of Agriculture and Forestry; Prof. 
 Jacob Babayemi, Head, Department of Animal Science; Prof. Kolawole 
 Falade, Head, Department of Food Technology and Prof. Charles 
 Aworh, Department of Food Technology. Present at the occasion were 
 Prof. E. A. Aiyelari, Deputy Vice-Chancellor (Administration); Prof. 
 Gbemisola A. Oke, Deputy Vice-Chancellor (Academic); Dr. A. I. Abiona, 
 Deputy Dean of Students; Mr. A. S. Ajayi, Deputy Registrar (Legal); Mr. 
 O. O. Akisanya, representative of the Director, Public Communication 
 and Mrs. Mojirade Omisade, representative of the Director, University 
 Advancement Centre. 

 

(b).   A team from the National Commission for Museum and Monument, 

 Ibadan Branch paid a courtesy visit on the Vice-Chancellor, Prof. A. I. 

 Olayinka, FAS, on Friday 30 September, 2016. The team was led by Dr. 

 A. E.  Olorunipa, the Museum Curator. The purpose of the visit was to 

 discuss possible ways of projecting a cultural heritage in the University 

 from the academic angle. Other members of the team included, Mrs. C. 

 F. Akinmeji, Chief Museum Education Officer; Mr. Olufemi Leigh, 

 Principal Executive Officer; Mr. Madayesa  Adebisi, Senior 

 Ethnographer; Dr. Olusegun Opadeji, Museum Adviser, University of 

 Ibadan and Dr. Oluoma Pogoson, Director, Institute of African Studies. 

 Present at the occasion were the Deputy Dean, Students Affairs 

 Division, Dr. A. I. Abiona and the representative of the Director, Public 

 Communication, Mr. O. O. Akisanya. 
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